
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: May 2, 2000 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, Sid Richardson and Arthur Quinn 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 10:07 PM 

 
Sally motioned, Sid seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30 PM 
 
Minutes of last meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 
 
Bud Soper took installers test, passed and received installers license. 
 
Dick Bizzarro – Title V work needs to be done on his property which will require a new well.  
Because possible location may be cause for local variance, plan will be remeasured and if 
needed a new location will be determined. 
 
Helen Kreeger – (Lake Shore Drive) came in for a plan review. The BOH will request an opinion 
of the plan from DEP, because of many concerns. 
 
Brian Dollar – took installers test, passed and received installers license 
 
Mark Campbell – wanted review of procedure sheet. 
 
Mr. LaPierre (10 Julian Dr.)– came in for a review of plans for septic system upgrade.  Certain 
restrictions, including a public hearing will be required before the plan can be approved.  The 
restrictions required and conditions for the public hearing were explained to Mr. LaPierre, a date 
for public hearing will be set.   
 
Andrew Truax (307 Stafford Road)– Came in for a well permit.  The plans was reviewed and a 
well permit issued. 
 
Primo Bonnetti (Lino Road) – Came in for review of procedure sheet and a well permit.  Plan 
was reviewed and a permit granted. 
 
Ron Cox – took installers test, passed and received installers license. 
 
Sally motioned, Sid seconded - Meeting adjourned 10:07PM. 
 


